Seascape Check Out Reminders and Check List ltems

We do our best to get our guests in earlier than the 4pm check in so that they can start vacation early. In an effort to
help us achieve this goal, we need our guests help in return at check out so that our cleaning team can focus on
getting in there into the unit and cleaning, sanitizing and prepping it for the next guests quickly. If these things are
not done, it requires the cleaning team to work longer hours which we are charged for. If we are assessed additional
fees for any additional time needed in the unit, the cost of those fees will be deducted from the security deposit.

The unit must be broom swept. There is a stick vacuum in the closet if you would like to use it.

All bedding must be placed back on the beds in a neat and orderly way.

All garbage must be removed from the unit prior to leaving. This includes all trash from the trash cans,
garbage in the showers (empty soap boxes, razors, soap, etc) and empty beverage containers in the
rooms. If anything spilled in the trashcans, please clean it up prior to leaving.

Any personal belonging must be removed including those from the showers, the dresser drawers and the
refrigerator. Anything left behind will be thrown out.

The lint door must be cleaned out from the dryer and the lid to the washing machine should be left open.

All laundry needs to be washed, folded and put away in the same condition it was found upon arrival.

All dishes need to be washed and put away.

The Keurig needs to be cleaned of any remaining coffee k cups.

The dishwasher should be clean and free of any food residue.

Please make sure all pool passes are hanging up. Missing passes are $100 per band to replace.

Please make sure to lock the doors.

Off season rentals — please make sure that the covers go back on the outdoor furniture. This is to protect
the cushions from damage from the weather but also so that they don’t blow away.

If there was any damage to the unit, please make sure to notify us. Accidents happen and we
understand that but no one likes surprises.

There is no expectation that you leave prior to 10am but should you decide to leave earlier, we just ask
that you let us know so that we can let the cleaning team know that the unit is ready for turnover.




